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Council Members  
             , College of Arts and Communication  

Francis Cai (chair), College of Business (3 yr) 

Salika Lawrence, College of Education (1 yr) 

Ellen Frye, College of Humanities and Social Sciences (2 yr) 

Robert Chesney, College of Science and Health (1 yr) 

Susan Sabatino, Library (2 yr) 

Liana Fornarotto, Professional Staff (2 yr)  

Danielle Liautaud, Administration Representative (1 yr)  

 

The dates on which the Council met during the academic year 
October 7, 2010 

November 18, 2010 (Joint meeting with Graduate Policy Council) 

February 10, 2011 (Joint meeting with Graduate Policy Council) 

March 10, 2011 

April 28, 2011 

 

1.  The Council recommended the following new programs for approval by the Senate:  

 The Council reviewed and recommended Certificate in Elementary Mathematics 

Specialist for approval by the Senate 

 

 The council recommended Certificate in Learning Technologies for approval by the 

Senate 

 

2.  The Council worked jointly with Graduate Policy Council in planning for the   

Graduate Studies Forum 

 

Please see the report “Graduate Studies Forum Results” 

 

 

Submitted by, 

Francis Cai, Council Chair 

 

May 13, 2011 


